
Assessing Department

Memo
To; Township Board

From: David Hieber, Assessor

Date: November 19, 2024

Re: Request for discussion to consider an increase for Board of Review

members

Comments:

The Assessing Department is requesting a pay increase for Board of Review
members from $50/half day to $75 and from $100/full day to $150. Please see the
comparables below:

West Bloomfield Board of Review: $240/day

White Lake Zoning Board of Appeals: $90/meeting

Lyon Twp Board of Review: $130/day

Independence Twp Board of Review: $120/meetings over four hours

If you have any questions regarding this, please contact me at (248) 698-3300 ext.
117,


